
From: AHUJA, Sagar Singh [mailto:sahuja@who.int]  

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 11:14 AM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: BULEDI LOLAI, Ghulam Hussain; sundeep_sahitia@hotmail.com; TAYBI, Aicha 
Subject: Request to take appropriate action for UCPO UC Jahanwah District Shikarpur  

 

Dear Sir, 
We sincerely hope that you must be doing fine. 
In regard to the previous warning letter issued against the UCPO Mr. Imamuddin of UC 
Jahanwah, we are requesting your good office to proceed with that warning letter as the 
performance of the nominated UCPO is not improving. Please find the previous letter attached 
with the letter. The UCPO is not even giving proper compliance regarding the Microplan 
preparation at UC Level. 
This official warning letter from your office will surely put above said UCPO under raddar. We 
will keep on informing you about the performance of this UCPO from time to time. 
 
Thanks  
Regards,  
Dr.Sagar PEO Shikarpur  
0333-7300576  
 


